Science and Fine Arts 2010-2011
October 5, 2010
Dear Co-worker for Christ,

“Live Your Faith” is the theme for this year’s Science and Fine Arts Fair. The talents that will be showcased during the fairs are examples of how young Christians use their God-given gifts and abilities to live their faith.   Here is some information for you to prepare for the upcoming Science and Fine Arts days:

PLEASE GO TO THE SCIENCE AND FINE ARTS WEBSITE FOR JUDGING FORMS, ENTRY FORMS, PARTICIPATION FORMS, AND HOST SCHOOL GUIDELINES www.lalschools.org - Science and Art Fair link
Here is a list of the events and the schools that are responsible for conducting them:

	                    Fall


	                    Spring



	        Vocals
	Bangor
	         Science
	Onalaska

	        Chess
	Immanuel/Caledonia
	 Forensics
	Winona

	        Math
	MCG
	        Instrumentals
	First Lutheran

	        Spelling
	CSJ
	         Social Studies
	Nodine/Cochran

	     Arts & Crafts
	Lewiston/Sparta
	          Piano
	Tomah


DATES:  

FALL Event:  November 6, 2010  8:00am
(Vocals, Spelling, Chess, Math, Arts & Crafts) 

Spring Event:  March 12, 2011
(Piano, Instrumentals, Forensics, Science, and Social Studies)

REMINDERS:
Students can select 4 active entries. Photography cannot be entered as art at this time.
STUDENT ENTRY FEE:

$1.00 per entry

SCHOOL REGISTRATION FEE (Paid only in Fall):

$2.00 per each student enrolled in 5th through 8th grade in your school.
DEADLINES:  

Entry and participation forms for the fall event are to be returned by Wednesday, October 13, 2010 to:
St. Paul’s Lutheran School

1301 Pearl St. Box 257

Bangor, WI 54614

Please contact us if you have any questions:

St. Paul’s, Bangor

Phone (608) 486-2641

Fax (608) 486-2394

Email  principal@stpaulsbangor.com
